
NOTICE OF CANCELLATION 
PHOENIX AVIATION ADVISORY BOARD 

 
The PHOENIX AVIATION ADVISORY BOARD meeting scheduled for September 16, 
2021 at 3:00 p.m. has been cancelled. 
 
For further information, please contact Pearl Meza, Management Assistant II, Aviation 
Department at 602-273-3382. Or 7-1-1 friendly. 
 
The next Phoenix Aviation Advisory Board Meeting will take place Thursday, October 
21, 2021.  
 


